

Executive Committee Report

Request for Retroactive Municipal Tax Refunds Under Policy C-543

Recommendation of the Committee

That the refunds totaling \$54,999.58 as outlined in the April 5, 2018, Financial and Corporate Services report CR_5568, and any associated penalties, be approved.

History

At the April 5, 2018, Executive Committee meeting, the April 5, 2018, Financial and Corporate Services report CR_5568 was considered.

Attachment

April 5, 2018, Financial and Corporate Services report CR_5568